
 

 

 

Dear Potential Candidate, 

Thank you for wanting to serve your local government and community! The Clerk & Recorder’s Office 

has placed items on gilpincounty.org to help you with the beginning steps for running for office. It is a 

multi-step process to become a candidate.  

You will need motivation and tenacity to run for the open office. You, as the candidate, are responsible 

for your own success or failure. You will need to find out as much as possible about the position you 

wish to fill and if you have the needed skills. Elected officials of the county serve the people and these 

jobs are not part time jobs. All Gilpin County elected offices (Clerk & Recorder, Assessor, 

Treasurer/Public Trustee, Sheriff) hold an 8+ hour business day and a paid a salary.  

Do you have what it takes to serve the public? Can you meet the time and job requirements as an 

elected official? If your answer is yes, please come and visit with the Gilpin County Clerk and Recorder to 

learn more! Ask for Sahari McCormick at 303-582-5321 or email smccormick@gilpincounty.org for an 

information packet.   

More information is available at: 

https://www.sos.state.co.us/pubs/elections/Candidates/files/HowToRunForOffice.pdf 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sahari McCormick 
Gilpin County Clerk & Recorder 
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